RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

THE BRADLEY BOZEMAN FOUNDATION

As a continuation of their work at the University of Alabama, C
Bradley Bozeman and his fiancée Nikki recently launched the
Bradley and Nikki Bozeman Foundation. The foundation seeks to
make a difference in the lives of at-risk children and their families,
with a focus on the dangers of childhood bullying. It also aims
to reinforce the importance of treating everyone with respect,
standing up for others in vulnerable positions and learning
the importance of preventing bullying in our communities.
Throughout the month of October, Bradley and Nikki visited local
elementary schools around Baltimore to spread the message of
anti-bullying in support of National Bullying Prevention Month.
The couple hopes that by speaking to these elementary school
students, they can be positive influences and encourage students
to spread kindness, as they prepare for middle school and beyond.

MORGAN COX SCHOOL VISIT

On Tuesday, Nov. 27, LS Morgan Cox visited KIPP Baltimore
Academy in Baltimore City to support and encourage the students
to attend school every day and stress the importance of education.
Alongside Agape North, a nonprofit that provides school uniforms
to under privileged youth, Cox rewarded students who have
perfect attendance with customized t-shirts. Students from both
the elementary and middle school were recognized. Cox’s hope
is to further encourage the students to attend school and excel in
their education. KIPP, which stands for the “Knowledge is Power
Program,” is a national nonprofit network of college-preparatory,
public charter schools serving elementary, middle and high school
students. KIPP’s goal is to prepare students in educationally-
undeserved communities to live choice-filled lives through
education, skills and character building.

PLAY 60 CARAVAN

On Monday, Nov. 26, the Ravens hosted three reward assemblies at local schools to promote the NFL PLAY 60 Challenge. The challenge,
created in partnership with the American Heart Association, encourages students to be physically active for at least 60 minutes every
day over a four-week, incentive-based period. Taking place throughout the month of October, nearly 45,000 students participated
in the PLAY 60 Challenge. The program included in-classroom tracking materials, and individual student guides, that helped the
students record their physical activity throughout the month. By reaching specified benchmarks, students were able to win prizes
and have the opportunity to be honored at the 2018 Ravens-Buccaneers game on Dec. 16. In addition, the schools competed to
win Ravens-themed reward assemblies to celebrate their success. Winners of the ninth-consecutive PLAY 60 Challenge were Ebb
Valley Elementary School (Carroll County), Fort Garrison Elementary School (Baltimore County) and Rodgers Forge Elementary School
(Baltimore County). Current players who participated in the caravan included T Orlando Brown Jr., TE Nick Boyle, S Chuck Clark, WR
Chris Moore (right), WR Willie Snead IV and DE Chris Wormley (left).




